

BCHC formalizes lease for new clinic



21 MINUTES AGO • BANDON WESTERN WORLD

Bandon Community Health Center is making strides toward an August move to new clinic space in the Bandon Professional Center at 1010 First Street SE in Bandon. Health center representatives formalized their lease agreement in a signing ceremony June 27.

"We are delighted to soon be moving into this wonderful newly remodeled facility, which will allow BCHC to both expand health care to more

south coast residents, as well as facilitate the introduction of additional high quality affordable health services that our patients expect and deserve," said Terry Tiffany, health center board chairman.

Bandon Community Health Center provides health care from highly skilled medical professionals. As a Federally Qualified Health Center, the center offers primary health care to residents of Oregon's South Coast, in Bandon, Langlois, Port Orford and Agness. The health center is accepting new patients and will move to a new clinic at 1010 First St. SE, in Bandon, this summer. Contact the health center staff at 541-347-2529.

July 10, 2014

http://theworldlink.com/bandon/news/bchc-formalizes-lease-for-new-clinic/article_c99f62f4-07a2-11e4-8156-001a4bcf887a.html